
 

    

  

  

  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Placement of smoke detectors 

Dear inhabitants, 

 
From 1 July 2022, all homes in the Netherlands must have a smoke detector. This is mandatory 
and safer for everyone. That is why Woonbron has smoke detectors installed, also in your home. 
Installer installs smoke detector 
The company Elektro Four installs the smoke detectors on behalf of Woonbron. This will take 
about an hour. You will receive a user manual from the installer. It also explains how to properly 
maintain the smoke detector. 
 
The installer will visit you for this at: 
 
The day and time indicated in the letter received by post. 
. 
 
Change appointment? 
Can't make it at the suggested time? Then make a new appointment. Call Elektro Four on 0180-
745797 (from Tuesday, Thursday or Friday from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.). You can also send an email to 
so@elektro-four.nl. Clearly state your name, address and current appointment. 
 
More information? 
Look at www.woonbron.nl/rookmelder or contact us. This can be done via WhatsApp (06 83 90 
98 55), Facebook or Twitter. You can also call us on 088 966 00 00 (available on working days 
between 08:00 and 17:00). 
 
Thanks for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Zakaria El-Khetabi 

Director Woonbron  
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